
 

 

 
 
 
 

6 November 2015 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are School Council and this year we are responsible for Children in Need 

on Friday 13th November 2015 at Nabb School.   
 

The day will involve various events and themes. Firstly, we will be dressing 

up along an animal theme. If your child/children would like to dress up, we 

suggest a donation of £1. Year 2 can come to school in their normal clothes 

because they will be dressing up with the clothes provided by the ‘Real 

History’ team.  

 

Year 5 and 6 pupils will be helping to raise money by face painting 
throughout the morning and ask for a donation of 50p if your child would 

like to get involved. If you DO NOT want your child to have their face 

painted because of allergies, or any other reason, please let the office know 

before Friday 13 November. 

 

The main fundraising event of the day is a talent show! This will take place 

in classrooms at different points in the day, with shows being run between 2 
classes (Reception & Year 1, Year 3 & Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6). Again, if 

your child would like to enter the talent show, we suggest a 50p donation. 

The winner of each talent show will then have the chance to perform in 

Assembly on Monday 16th November. Although Year 2 will be busy with their 

‘Real History’ day (and therefore will not be taking part in the talent show on 

Friday) they will be sharing some experiences from their day on Friday in 

Monday’s assembly.  

 
We would like to thank you very much for your support in raising money for 

Children in Need. We couldn’t do it without you! 

 

Thanks again 

 

 

 
Nabb School Council 
 


